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The thirty-fifth session of the Spatial Data of the Federation of BiH Council (SDI FBiH Council) was held
in the premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Property Affairs on April 25, 2023. The
members of the Council participated at the session in accordance with the Decision of the Government of
the Federation of BiH.

At the session, the Council have discussed:

1. Determining the Agenda of the 35th session of the SDI FBiH Council;



2. Approval of the Minutes from the previous 34th session of the SDI FBiH Council;
3. Presentation and consideration of the draft document "Strategy of SDI FBiH for 2023-2027";
4. Information on the launch of public consultations on the document " Strategy of SDI FBiH for

2023-2027";
5. Information on the initiation of the ExAnte evaluation of the document "Strategy of SDI FBiH for

2023 - 2027";
6. Information on implementation of activities for the SDI establishment according to the Work Plan

for Year 2023;
7. Information on the work of the working group for legal and institutional issues;
8. Information on the work of the working group for technical standards;
9. Other.

The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Property Affairs, as the Coordinating Body of the SDI
FBiH, has prepared and delivered to the members of the Council information on the implemented
activities from the Work Plan for the establishment, maintenance and development of the FBiH IPP for
the Year 2023 regarding increasing the number of SDI stakeholders and available sources, improvement of
the existing technological and formal framework in order to raise the level of availability and
interoperability of spatial data.
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